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Commission Meeting 

January 20, 2025 

Deadwood Water Supply Line Replacement 

• The preconstruction meeting was held on January 7, 2025, at 9:00 am. 
• The expected start date is mid-March 2025. 
• If all goes well, the contractor is expected to finish by June 1, 2025, completion date. 
• Water meters have a lead time of 6 to 9 months. 

o Water meter locations are expected to utilize spools temporarily to allow the waterline to be active until 
water meters are able to be installed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


